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March 2025 

Proposed road construction works – Swanston Street, Mentone 

Later in 2025, we’ll work to repair dilapidated Council assets and improve vehicle access along Swanston Street, 
Mentone.  

The work we undertake will include:  

• Reconstruction of the asphalt road pavement 
• New concrete kerbs, vehicle crossings, pram ramps, and small sections of footpath.   

Please refer to the plan over the page for more details. 

Construction details  

Work is planned to commence in mid- 2025, and is expected to be completed within a four-week period.  

During work, there may be short-term parking restrictions, and the road may be closed to through traffic at 
times. Delays can be expected in the works zone. Nature strips and footpaths close to these works may be 
used to store construction materials or portable buildings. 

The construction site will be maintained in a tidy and safe condition at all times. 

Access to neighbouring properties will be maintained, where possible, throughout the construction. Short-
term vehicle access restrictions to properties will apply, while vehicle crossings are replaced. Residents with 
special access needs are encouraged to discuss their requirements with the contacts listed below. 

Further Information  

For further information relating to the construction or timing of the project please contact Tony Pell, Senior 
Construction Engineer, or for matters relating to the design of the project please contact Oliver Watson, 
Design Engineer, via email info@kingston.vic.gov.au or phone 1300 653 356. 
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For more information visit www.kingston.vic.gov.au/council/projects-and-works and select your language from the menu in the top right hand corner. 
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